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We would be delighted with your feedback on issues that you would like us to address in the newsletter. Comments or suggestions can be 

sent to: Dr Helen Falconer (Helen.Falconer3@ggc.scot.nhs.uk) or Martin Wight (Martin.Wight@ggc.scot.nhs.uk) 

If you require a 24 hour urine container for a patient, please contact 

the laboratory direct to arrange for this to be sent to the GP surgery. 

Recently patients have attended hospital laboratories to ask for 

these containers as directed by their GP surgery. Laboratories are 

not patient facing areas and we would not encourage this.

Transport Manager Request

If the GP surgery is sending non biochemistry/haematology 

samples via the RAH/IRH sample hub please can samples be 

sorted into the correct areas as drivers are spending a significant 

amount of time sorting out samples. 

In addition, please ensure sample bags are closed as samples 

are often found out of bags and this increases the possibility of 

samples being lost.  

GP Transport Bags

Given the importance that all samples are placed in the correct coloured bags for 

onward transport to laboratories the list below may be of assistance showing the bags 

available through PECOS along with their order code.
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